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Committee  

 

Ambulance Victoria inquiry hearings 
continue Friday 
Ambulance Victoria and the Department of Health are set to give evidence to the inquiry 
into issues impacting the management and functions of the emergency service. 

The Legislative Council Legal and Social Issues Committee will live broadcast its latest 
public hearing from 8:30 am on Friday 20 June 2025. 

Multiple representatives of Ambulance Victoria are scheduled to appear before the 
Committee throughout the day, including interim Chief Executive Officer Andrew Crisp. 

Various directors of a range of different departments within the emergency service are 
also due at the inquiry which has been examining issues related to call taking, dispatch, 
ambulance ramping, working conditions and workloads of paramedics, procurement 
practices, allegations of fraud and embezzlement, governance and accountability and 
the workplace culture within Ambulance Victoria. 

The Committee received 189 submissions which have been published online. 

The full schedule for Friday’s hearing is on the Committee’s website. 
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